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Ed Ketchabaw Re-Elected as 2024 Elgin County Warden

Central Elgin, ON — Elgin County Council has re-elected Ed Ketchabaw, Mayor of the Municipality
of Bayham, as the Warden of Elgin County during its annual election meeting held on December 5,
2023. Warden Ketchabaw is set to continue his role as the head of Elgin County Council for the
upcoming 2024 governance year.

In his capacity as the head of County Council, Warden Ketchabaw will undertake a range of
responsibilities, including presiding over Council meetings, providing leadership to Council,
representing the County at official functions, serving as the County’s spokesperson, and more.

Elgin's 2024 Deputy Warden will be Grant Jones, Mayor of the Township of Southwold. The
position of Deputy Warden is held by the most immediate past Warden who is a sitting member of
Council.

Expressing gratitude for the opportunity, Warden Ketchabaw stated, “It is an honour to have been
re-elected by County Council to serve as Elgin County’s Warden for the year 2024. | eagerly
anticipate collaborating with Council and staff to ensure that Elgin County remains a vibrant

community where people aspire to live, work, and thrive for many years to come.”
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For additional information, please contact:

Jenna Fentie

Manager of Administrative Services/Deputy Clerk
jfentie@elgin.ca

(519) 631-1460 x156

Warden Ed Ketchabaw
warden@elgin.ca
519-619-8432

www.elgincounty.ca - 450 Sunset Drive, St. Thomas, ON N5R 5V1 - (519) 631 - 1460




